
 

 
 

Invites You to Attend: 

Arizona Congressional 

Virtual Service Academy Day 

Open to All Arizona students interested in 

applying to a U.S. Service Academy, as well 

as parents, coaches, and school 

counselors. 

Saturday, April 26th, 2025  

10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

Please Register at 

Arizona Virtual Service Academy Day RSVP 
 

For additional information please contact 

academy@kelly.senate.gov or 602-671-7901. 
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